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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION

. h' r Regulatory Commission -8[
. Washington, DC 20555 gg g ,y.,
Dear sir:

This request is ma.le pursuant to the provisions of the Federal Freedom'

of-Information Act.
.s-

Please send copies of reports from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
staff's evaluation of the April 11 emergency drill at Grand Gulf Nuclear
. Station in Port Gibson, Miss. My understanding was that the reports were
to be available for public inspection in your Atlanta office on or aboutg
May 2.

.We agree to pay reasonable fees for research time and copies. However,
if the charges are to exceed $20, please contact me by phone to discuss,

the charges prior to filling the request.

I understand.that you should respond to this request within 10 days. Since
this material will be used as the basis for a news story, your prompt replyo

to this request will be greatly appreciated.

Please address all correspondence to 'me at:

P.O. Box 606
Winnsboro, LA 71295

,

Phone: 318-362-0245.
1-

Sincerely,

dhrmaa /)k/uu.il.

~

Thomas A. Merrill(.
Winnsboro Bureau Chief

TM/vs *

cc: Region 2 Office
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street NE
Atlanta, GA .30303
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